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ASSEMBLYMAN STEVE  STERN ADDRESSES HALF 
HOLLOW HILLS LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 

 

Attends reception hosted by students and administration  
           

 
 

Assemblyman Stern with members of the HHH PTSA Legislation Committee, elected officials, 

faculty and administration 

 

 

          HUNTINGTON, NY –New York State Assemblyman Steve Stern (D-10
th

 AD) was 

invited to address the annual Half Hollow Hills Parent Teacher Student Association’s (PTSA) 

annual Legislative Breakfast.  This event, sponsored by the PTSA Legislation Committee, 

provides an opportunity for elected officials to speak with students, faculty and administration 

officials about local concerns and to share important information about critical issues in our 

community.   



      This was the first time Stern spoke with students as a member of the State Assembly and he 

discussed issues of importance to the students including recently passed voting reforms that 

allow 16 and 17 year olds to pre-register and  Red Flag gun safety legislation to protect students 

and teachers in the classroom.  

  

     “It is always my pleasure to speak with members of the Half Hollow Hills community,” 

Assemblyman Stern said.  “I particularly enjoy meeting the students who are so engaged in the 

process of government and work with their teachers and parents to have a positive influence in 

our community.  We face difficult challenges, but with challenge comes opportunity and I am 

certain that these fine students and the entire Half Hollow Hills community will come together 

and continue to make all of us proud.”  

 


